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RECOMMENDATION SUBMISSION AND RESPONSE FORM 
2019 Mental Health #3 

 
DISCUSSED BY SCPRC   APPROVED AND IMPLEMENTED X PENDING FURTHER REVIEW  

RECEIVED BY SPD 12/31/2019  APPROVED AND PENDING  SPD UNABLE TO IMPLEMENT  
RETURNED TO SCPRC 10/09/2023  PARTIAL IMPLEMENTATION  DENIED  

 
SCPRC RECOMMENDATION 

There is no specific number for calls for service related to a mental health crisis. 
 
Changes to Existing Policy(s): Additional training for Dispatchers or separate number for calls-ins related to mental 
health calls. 
 

SCPRC RECOMMENDATION RATIONALE 
Create a separate number for call-ins related to mental health crisis or provide additional training for Dispatchers to 
separate calls related to mental health crisis. 
 

SPD RESPONSE 
SPD tracks the number of mental health related calls for service and publishes those statistics as party of the Monthly 
Chief’s Report, available at https://www.cityofsacramento.org/Police/Crime/Crime-Statistics. 
 
The total number of mental health related calls for service are: 

 2019: 12,469 
 2020: 13,374 
 2021: 13,589 
 2022: 12,126 

 
OTHER CITY DEPARTMENTS 

N/A 
 

APPENDIX 
N/A 


